
All Saints Catholic School News 
 

1335 S 10th Street Phone: 402.346.5757 Fax: 402.346.8794 www.allsaintscs.org 

All Saints Catholic School Collections  
All Saints Catholic School is collecting HyVee, Supermercado/Family Fare Receipts,  

Box Tops, Our Family UPCs, and Coke lids from bottles and pop tabs.  Please drop these  

off at the School or the Cabrini Parish Center reception desk. 

_________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

               Upcoming Events at Cabrini 

 

 
Alpha 6-8 pm Tuesdays, through November 23rd 
 
Sodality Consecration, Luncheon and November  
Meeting on Sunday, November 14th 
 
 

Eucharistic Adoration (Third Thursday of the month),  
7-8 pm, November 18th 
 
Cabrini Family Dinner (Monthly), 6-8 pm,  
Future dates: November 21st, December 19th 
 
 

Thirty-First Sunday in Ordinary Time 
October 31, 2021 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday Sunday 

November 1 
 

Alpha  
Connect 
6:30 pm 

November 2 
 

Alpha  
6 pm 

 

November 3 
 
 

November 4 
 

Spaghetti Dinner 
Wrap-up Meeting 

7 pm 
 

Taize Prayer 
8 pm 

November 5 
 

Personal Prayer 
with Prayer 

Ministry Team 
after 11:30 

Mass 

November 6 
 

First Saturday 
Rosary 4:30 pm 

November 7 
 

Clocks  
“fall back”  

one hour to 
Standard Time 

Upcoming Schedule 

 
All Saints and All Souls Day 
All Saints Day on November 1st is not considered a Holyday of Obligation this year since it lands on a Monday.   
On All Souls Day, November 2nd, we remember our deceased loved ones.  There is a book in the back of church to write 
the names of loved ones who have passed on since November 1, 2020 to October 31, 2021.  This book will be placed on 
the altar during the 11:30 am Mass on Tuesday, November 2nd.  We will also be remembering parishioners who have 
died and been buried from Cabrini this past year at all the Masses this weekend and at Tuesday’s Mass. 

 
Preschool Teacher’s Aide Position Available 
All Saints School is looking for an individual to share God's love and kindness with small children in a classroom 
environment, as a preschool teacher's aid. Under the supervision of the lead teacher, this individual will mentor students 
in small groups or provide individualized attention either inside the regular classroom or through our pull-out program. 
This individual will also assist the teacher in preparing curricular materials, grading papers, tracking attendance, and 
helping students follow classroom rules of behavior. Hours are from 7:45-12:45. For more information, please contact 
Angie Whitfield at (402) 346-5757 or at awhitfield@allsaintscs.org.  
 

Scholastic Book Fair Going on Now! 
This is the last week to check out our Virtual Book Fair to stock your bookshelves and earn rewards for our school 
community.  It ends October 31st.  You can also support the classrooms by donating money to an eWallet and the 
classroom teachers will be able to purchase books from those funds.  Please visit  

https://www.scholastic.com/bf/allsaints21  

mailto:awhitfield@allsaintscs.org


Prayer Ministry 

If you would like to request prayer from our Prayer Team, 
for yourself or someone else, please contact Ann Lenz at 
amlenz@archomaha.org (402) 934-7706. 
 
If you desire to be prayed with in-person, Prayer Ministers 
gather after the 11:30 am Mass the first Friday of every 
month to pray with and for intentions.  You are always 
welcome! 

Rev. Damian Zuerlein, Pastor 
E-mail: djzuerlein@archomaha.org 

(402) 934-7706 

Deacon Doug Lenz, Pastoral Associate 
E-mail:  dalenz@archomaha.org 

Deacon Larry Mruz     
Ann Lenz, Facilitator of Disciple Formation 

(402) 990-3296 or amlenz@archomaha.org 

Cabrini Parish Center Offices open 9 am to 4 pm, Monday through 
Friday, (402) 934-7706,  1248 South 10th Street, 68108   

Website:  www.stcabriniomaha.org 
E-mail:  stfrancescabrini.oma@archomaha.org 
Facebook:  St. Frances Cabrini Catholic Church 

Liturgy and Mass Schedule 

      

         

      
           

  Daily Mass Schedule 
 
Tuesday, Nov. 2  11:30 AM   +Helen Butera 
 
Wednesday, Nov. 3  11:30 AM   +Parishioners  
     Deceased Loved 
     Ones 
 
Thursday, Nov. 4  11:30 AM     Charlie Post 
     (Blessings) 
 
Friday, Nov. 5    11:30 AM   +Richard Sporven 
 
Saturday, Nov. 6     5:00 PM   +Carl & Mary Ann 
     Segreto 
      
Sunday, Nov. 7     9:00 AM   +Leonard & Bridget 
     Arenas 
 
Sunday, Nov. 7   11:00 AM   +Sons of Italy  
     Memorial Mass 
     
Sunday, Nov. 7     5:30 PM      Pro Populo 

31st Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 “And ‘to love him with all your heart, with all your 
understanding, with all your strength, and to love your 
neighbor as yourself’ is worth more than all the burnt 
offerings and sacrifices.”   (Mark 12:33) 
Of all the gifts that God gives us, the one He wants the 
most is our heart.  He wants us to share out of our love 
for Him, not out of obligation.  Using our talent in parish 
ministry and contributing money to support our parish 
mission is important, but it’s more important to spend 
time in prayer with God daily and discern how He is 
calling us to be generous with all of our gifts.  Not just 
the visible ones, but the invisible ones like love, mercy 
and forgiveness.  

Reconciliation Schedule  
Saturdays:  3:30 - 4:30 pm 

(northwest room) 

 
Bulletin Additions 
To have information published in the upcoming bulletin, please 
email bulletineditorcabrini@gmail.com by Tuesday evening. 
 
 

Stewardship 

Weekly Collections  
October 23-24 

   
 

 

  

 

Gross Catholic Open House 
Calling All 5th thru 8th Graders & Their Parents! 
Gross Catholic High School’s Open House is scheduled for 
November 14th, 11 am – 2 pm.  With opportunities in  
academics, leadership, athletics, activities and campus  
ministry, there are so many reasons to be a Cougar. Come 
see for yourself!  Plus, you can tour our new STREAM 
(Science, Technology, Religion, Engineering, Arts and 
Mathematics) focused Innovation Center with dual credit 
Learning Academies to see where learning is put into  
action.  Let us know you’ll be joining us for a chance to 
win great prizes. For more information and to register  
visit bestschoolever.org 
 

Congratulations! 
Congratulations to Olivia Riera, Tristan Gutierrez-Ramos, 
and Widni Menjivar for making first quarter honor roll at 
Gross Catholic High School! 

$ 
$ 
$ 
$ 
$ 
$ 

4,299.00 
20.00 
40.00 

195.00 
65.00 

1,118.00 

Sunday Tithe– Collections 
All Saints Gift Fund 
Organ Fund 
Improvement Fund 
St. Vincent de Paul Fund 
World Mission Sunday 

 
Dear Friends, 
 
You may not be aware of it, but a historical step in the history of the church began this month. AND, Pope 
Francis wants you to be a part of it. Let me give you some information from the preparatory Vatican 
documents so you may have a better understanding about what is being done and asked. I will also pass along 
more information in the upcoming weeks in this space. 
 
The Church of God is convoked in Synod. The path entitled “For a Synodal Church: Communion, 
Participation, and Mission” will solemnly open on the 9th – 10th of October 2021 in Rome and on the 
following 17th of October in each particular Church. One fundamental stage will be the celebration of the XVI 
Ordinary General Assembly of the Synod of Bishops, in October 2023, which will be followed by the 
implementation phase that will again involve the particular Churches. 
 
With this convocation, Pope Francis invites the entire Church to reflect on a theme that is decisive for its life 
and mission: “It is precisely this path of synodality which God expects of the Church of the third millennium.” 
This journey, which follows in the wake of the Church’s “renewal” proposed by the Second Vatican Council, 
is both a gift and a task: by journeying together and reflecting together on the journey that has been made, the 
Church will be able to learn through Her experience which processes can help Her to live communion, to 
achieve participation, to open Herself to mission. Our “journeying together” is, in fact, what most effectively 
enacts and manifests the nature of the Church as the pilgrim and missionary People of God. 
 
A basic question prompts and guides us: How does this “journeying together,” which takes place today on 
different levels (from the local level to the universal one), allow the Church to proclaim the Gospel in 
accordance with the mission entrusted to Her; and what steps does the Spirit invite us to take in order to grow 
as a synodal Church? Addressing this question together requires listening to the Holy Spirit, who like the wind 
“blows where it wills; you can hear the sound it makes, but you do not know where it comes from or where it 
goes” (Jn 3:8), remaining open to the surprises that the Spirit will certainly prepare for us along the way. 
Thus, a dynamism is activated that allows us to begin to reap some of the fruits of a synodal conversion, which 
will progressively mature.  
 
The Synod hopes to hear from the whole people of God in determining the future ways in which the church 
will live out its call from Jesus. The preparatory documents continue: 
 
Within this context, synodality represents the main road for the Church, called to renew herself under the 
action of the Spirit and by listening to the Word. The ability to imagine a different future for the Church and 
her institutions, in keeping with the mission she has received, depends largely on the decision to initiate 
processes of listening, dialogue, and community discernment, in which each and every person can participate 
and contribute. At the same time, the decision to “journey together” is a prophetic sign for the human family, 
which needs a shared project capable of pursuing the good of all. A Church capable of communion and 
fraternity, of participation and subsidiarity, in fidelity to what she proclaims, will be able to stand beside the 
poor and the least and lend them her own voice. In order to “journey together,” we need to let ourselves be 
educated by the Spirit to a truly synodal mentality, entering with courage and freedom of heart into a 
conversion process that is indispensable for the “continual reformation of which [the Church] always has 
need, in so far as she is a human institution”. 
 
This should be an exciting and grace-filled time for the Church.  I look forward to us being in dialogue, 
listening, sharing and discerning together as a community. 
 
Peace, 
 
Fr. Damian 

 Pastor’s Letter 

mailto:amlenz@archomaha.org
http://bestschoolever.org/

